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Visit of Prof. ElSayed ElKady, President of Benha 

University to The University of Surrey UK 

This visit aims at signing a Memorandum 

of Understanding between Benha 

University and the University of Surrey, 

exploring the possibility of exchange 

students in the school of veterinary 

science, exploring the admissions of 

potential candidates from Benha University to participate in Newton- 

Mosharafa next call in August 2017 and enhancing the research 

management Capacity Building of Benha University. Prof. ElKady 

accompanied by Dr. Ayman Samir Associate Professor, Clinical 

Pathology Department, Faculty of Veterinary Medicine. 


